
R.O.O.C. Inc.
11018 North Cut Road, Roscommon, MI 48653

www.rooc.org

MEMORANDUM

To: Shawn Petri

From: Somer Quinlan

Re: ROOC Update

Date: September 4, 2024

One of our goals this fall is to increase awareness of our programs and services, and we

will be actively engaging in several key events. We will present to the Northern Lakes

Community Mental Health Consumer Advisory Committee in Traverse City and

participate in the Community Resource Event at the CRAF Center in Roscommon.

Additionally, we’ll be attending the Transition Workshop at Kirtland Community

College and the Incompass Michigan Recon Event in Traverse City.

Although we have enjoyed a beautiful summer, we’re excited about the new

opportunities that fall will bring! We had another successful season volunteering at the

Roscommon County Community Garden, where our contributions were greatly

appreciated. Our cooking class is now eager to prepare fresh and delicious recipes using

the garden's harvest in the coming weeks.

Meanwhile, our production work has shifted to Spencer’s Candy as we begin packaging

and labeling candy for local school districts as they prepare for fall sports concessions.

We’re thrilled to share that the Houghton Lake Bobcats have placed their first order

with Spencer’s Candy—thank you, Bobcats, for your support!

We’re also grateful to The Shrimp Shack of Higgins Lake for inviting our clients and

staff to a cookout lunch at the Cross Country Ski Headquarters on September 5th. Their

generous donation is sincerely appreciated!
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